
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
8/7/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 07604-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 10:23 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Say no to FPL price hike 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, August 07, 2025 8:14 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Say no to FPL price hike 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Nathan G <natedrew91@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 5, 2025 7:36 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Say no to FPL price hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

In 2023 alone, FPL generated over $20 billion in revenue. Now they want the customer to cover the cost of 
massive infrastructure projects, solar expansions, executive bonuses, and battery storage, while they remain a 
protected monopoly with no competition. 

They are asking for more from us while already giving us less.This isn’t about clean energy. This is corporate 
greed dressed up as “green innovation." 
FPL dosnt have the customers best interest in mind. They have the stock holders best intrest in mind.They force 
us to pay them or they cut off power for the littlest of things. They have "Accidentally" turned off my power 
then taking 24 hours ,after being on the phone with them for a long time, to fix their mistakes. I would not use 
them, as my power company, if I had a choice. But alas I do not have a choice they have a monopoly, and like 
the gangster of the 1920's I must pay them or else. And they can up my cost at their whim. I find what they do 
as a company very imoral and evil. If I had my will they would be shut down and broken into multiple 
competitive companies allowing for the consumer to choose who to use. FPL customer service in non 
existence they are bullies who don't care. They treat us like scum knowing they alone hold the power and there 
is nothing we can do. You as the committee have the duty and obligation to block FPLs request for a hike in 
cost. You the committee must listen and protect the people you represent. Stop FPL protect us Floridaians 
keep Florida free. 

Nathan Graham 
683 1 saufley pines rd Pensacola florida 
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